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NEW MOBILE BANKING APP

Coming in April we will be upgrading to a New Mobile Banking 

app. This new app will allow our members to sign in with multiple 

convenience options. 

                                   1.) Voice recognition 

                                   2.) Pin sign in 

                                   3.) Face recognition 

                                   4.) Fingerprint 

                                   5.) Username & Password 

The new app will allow single sign on for access to your account,  

make payments, transfers, view account balances and remote 

deposit capture. PFCU will announce when the new app will be 

available for download in April. 
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ITS ABOUT THE 
YOUTH

APRIL YOUTH 
MONTH

A decade of school presentations in 

every third thru fifth grade 

elementary school in Delta County! 

The staff of PFCU dedicates three 

weeks in March to share the 

importance of saving for the future, 

budgets & spending money!

45 Classrooms & 1042 students for March 2018

What a great way to 

help continue and 

promote saving. PFCU 

will be giving away 

prizes to all age groups 

that deposit at least 

$5.00 into their accounts 

thru the month of April.  

Also we will be doing 

double punch 

Wednesdays just for the 

month of April. 

On April 27th at all three 

branches we will be 

celebrating the success 

of Youth Month and all 

are invited to stop in and 

enjoy a cupcake or slice 

of cake.





Congratulations  

Lexi Hoffmeyer for being 

chosen as the winner for 

Design -An -Ad . 

This was not an easy 

decision since 

everyone did a great job 

with their creativity and 

designs. We enjoyed each 

and every one. 

Thank you to all the 

students that 

participated.

STUDENT CONTEST


